
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY HEARINGS AND PUBLIC INTEREST HEARING 
 
FORMAL CASE NO. 1119, IN THE MATTER OF THE JOINT APPLICATION OF EXELON 
CORPORATION, PEPCO HOLDINGS, INC., POTOMAC ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY, 
EXELON ENERGY DELIVERY COMPANY, LLC AND NEW SPECIAL PURPOSE ENTITY, LLC 
FOR AUTHORIZATION AND APPROVAL OF PROPOSED MERGER TRANSACTION  
 
**UPDATE**  The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) hereby gives 
notice of an additional hearing day for  its planned Community Hearing to be held to consider the Non-
unanimous Settlement Agreement filed on October 6, 2015.   
 
The Commission has previously scheduled a Community Hearing to be held in the Commission Hearing Room 
at 10:00 a.m. on November 17, 2015.  Due to the great number of persons who have pre-registered to speak at 
the Community Hearing, and in order to give as many participants as possible a chance to be heard, the 
Commission has determined that it will add an additional hearing day for the Community Hearing on November 
18, 2015 at 10:00 a.m.  On each of the two Community Hearing days the Commission will adjourn promptly at 
7:00 p.m.   
 
The list of speakers is subject to change.  It will be updated following the close of business on November 13, 
2015 and November 16, 2015.  Panels of speakers will be called to testify in the order given on this list.  
Speakers can check the Commission homepage (www.dcpsc.org) under the “News Flash” section for their 
position in the order of speakers.  Please note that representatives of organizations shall be permitted a 
maximum of five (5) minutes for oral presentation.  Individuals shall be permitted a maximum of three (3) 
minutes for oral presentation. We expect to accommodate approximately 90 speakers each day if speakers take 
their fully allotted time. 
 
The Commission cannot guarantee there will be time for all pre-registered speakers and for all walk-in 
speakers even with the additional hearing day.  Speakers will be called in the order that they pre-
registered or signed in on the hearing day.   Pre-registered speakers will be accommodated first followed by 
walk-in speakers in the order that they appear and sign-in on the hearing day.  For this reason, we highly 
encourage the public to submit written statements to the Commission’s Secretary’s Office in lieu of an oral 
statement at the Community hearing.  Written comments or statements can be filed until the close of the record, 
December 18, 2015, by sending them to Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, Public Service 
Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800, Washington D.C. 20005, or by email 
at Psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov.  
 
Copies of the proposed Non-unanimous Settlement Agreement may be obtained by contacting the Office of the 
Commission Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 
800, Washington, D.C. 20005.  The proposed Non-unanimous Settlement Agreement can also be downloaded 
from the Commission’s website (www.dcpsc.org) located in the e-Docket system in Formal Case No. 1119. 
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